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  NEWSLETTER NO.2 SPRING TERM – 18 JAN 2019 
 
WEEK AHEAD 

WEEK 3  

Monday 21st    School Shop Open  08.45-09.45 
 Whole School Assembly  08.55 
 Cricket Coaching: ‘Chance to Shine’ (Y3 & Y4)  13.30-15.00 
Tuesday 22nd   F/S visit to Sacred Heart Church with Fr Martin  11.00 
Wednesday 23rd  Y3 Swimming @ Mayfield (2) 09.30-11.30 
 Musical Movement Session – Foundation Stage 09.20-10.00 
 U11/U10 Mixed Tag Rugby v Battle Abbey (AWAY) 

Leave 13.45 Start 14.00 
Collect from Venue 15.45 

 School Shop Open 15.30-16.30 
Thursday 24th    

Friday 25th  Awards Assembly 08.55 
Saturday 26th    

Sunday 27th    
 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS  

RECEPTION Emily For always showing kindness to others in our classroom 

YEAR 1 
Alice For great work in RE and for always giving her very best  

Noah  For excellent Maths work on place value 

YEAR 2 
Harry  

For their fantastic witch stories! 
Seren 

YEAR 3 
Bea Bea For her focus and hard work in Maths  

Dean  For his amazing Art Work! 

YEAR 4 
Milo For fantastic work ethic especially in homework this week! 

Nate For very good work in Science and use of scientific vocabulary 

YEAR 5 Monty  For really hard work at all times especially in Maths  

YEAR 6 
Ilaria  

For always working hard, listening well and showing respect to others. 
Elena 

   

PE 

Amber (Y1) For excellent listening and land skills  

Felix (Y3) For excellent swimming  

Alfred (Y4) For excellent cricket batting skills  

Poppy (R) 
For fantastic throwing and catching during PE 

Liam (R) 

FRIENDSHIP 

Bea Bea (Y3) For supporting another child during the Nutcracker performance  

Georgia (Y6) For being kind and polite to staff  

Jack (Y6)  For always being kind to KS1 during lunch in the Dining Hall  

MUSIC 

Josephine (Y4) Amelie (Y5) 

For making beautiful music  

Belle (Y4) Mia (Y6) 

Savannah (Y4) Sophie (Y6) 

Avaani (Y6) Beatrice (Y5) 

Sofia (Y4) Florence (Y5) 
 

CONGRATULATIONS:  

• Michael (Y3) for achieving the Swim England Level 7 Learn to Swim Award  

• Lettie (Y3) for achieving the Swim England Water Skills 3 Award  
 

ROSE HILL NETBALL TOURNAMENT Thursday January 2019 

Year 4 girls went to the Rose Hill Netball Tournament.  This was their first ever netball match.  
 

Team:  India, Bella, Josephine, Francesca, Amelia, Liberty, Sophie, Freya, Belle, Savannah, 
Aryana and Sofia  
 

We were put in a section with St Michaels, Holmewood House and Sevenoaks Prep. Our first 
match we lost 0-7 against the eventual tournament winner St Michaels.  Our next match was with Holmewood 
House, who ended up tournament runners up, and we narrowly lost 3-4.  Our final game was Sevenoaks Prep 
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where another close game occurred and we just lost 2-3. The team showed huge progress and potential 
throughout the tournament so well done to all!  

 
COLD WEATHER 
As the cold weather has finally arrived please ensure that your child has their play clothes in 
school together with boots, hats and gloves.  If the snow does reach us and we are unable to 
open the school a message will be placed on the school website by 7.30am   
 

PARENT & TODDLER SESSIONS FOR SPRING TERM 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The PTA has been working very hard to drum up some support for the Burns Night 
Supper, a joint event with the Parish.  If you don’t yet have your tickets please speak to 
Pam in the office, if you are unable to come but would like to show some support, raffle 
tickets have been distributed to all our families via the bookbags! 

 

PERFORM DRAMA 
Perform has contacted us to offer SH pupils a special £50 discount for any child joining their classes during 
January 2019.  There is the opportunity for a free trial session before signing up before the deadline of 31st 
January.  Use the discount code JANU31-01019 to receive a further £50 off. 
To book a Free Trial Session call 020 7255 9120 or email enquries@perform.org.uk Visit the website 
www.perform.org.uk  to find your nearest class. 

 

2019 

18th January 

1st February 

15th February 

1st March 

15th March  

Fridays 9.00—10.15am 

SACRED HEART SCHOOL 

Come and have fun at 

our Parent and Toddler  

Sessions in the Nursery 

this Spring term! 

BURNS NIGHT 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 

where learning is fun! 
 

Year 5 have started to program code in SNAP this term. The 
code looks very similar to Scratch and they are learning how to 
convert Morse Code into sounds and letters using SNAP. So far 
they have created coding to turn dots and dashes from Morse 
Code into sound and this week they have been converting 
letters into Unicode numbers.  
 

As this is the most 
complex programming 
language that the children 
have used so far, they 
have been helping each other to debug their coding and check 
for mistakes. Whilst this is not the most exciting part of coding, it 
is essential work and because of this support and attention to 
detail, most of them have 
been successful in these 
complex programming 
tasks. Over the rest of the 

term they will be creating further procedures to convert text into 
Morse Code and then play it back as sounds.  
 

Year 5 are enjoying the challenge, and are gaining useful 
insights into the skills, focus and concentration required to 
develop more complex coding. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Whole School were entertained by 
Quantum Theatre’s production of ‘The 
Nutcracker’.  The children and teachers were 
enthralled by the performance which was 
spellbinding, magical and funny! 

 


